

Dear Parents/Carers,

RE: Closure of WATCH Disability Services

I am writing on behalf of the WATCH Committee of Management and Staff to let you know that the Mulgrave and Springvale campuses will be closing from Friday, 3 April, until further notice.

This decision has been taken in light of current Medical and Government advice on the Coronavirus situation.

WATCH is far from alone in closing its centres. We are told that most similar organisations have taken the same decision.

Plans are in hand to ensure our dedicated staff will be able to return once WATCH reopens.

We look forward with optimism to seeing everyone back when medical and Government advice is that it is safe to resume.

We wish you all well with the current situation.

Yours Sincerely,

Frank Miller

Chairman, WATCH Disability Services Inc.

Arank July

1 April 2020